
 
APPLICATIONS 
The LCCTC application is available online at 
https://www.schoolcafe.com/LancasterCountyCTC. This application should be 
completed after July 1st, but prior to the first day of school. 
 
If you are applying for free or reduced meals, YOU MUST SUBMIT TWO 
APPLICATIONS – one to LCCTC and one to your child’s sending school. If your child’s 
sending school uses the same online application process, you will have to create a 
separate login for LCCTC with a different email address. The LCCTC Student ID 
number is needed to register on SchoolCafe.  
 
When creating an account on SchoolCafé, make sure to register using “LANCASTER 
COUNTY CTC” as the school district, NOT YOUR CHILD’S SENDING SCHOOL.  The 
LCCTC student ID number is needed to register on SchoolCafe.   
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